
 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

Department of Administration’s Ruoff Honored 

 

TOPEKA – The American Payroll Association has honored Nancy Ruoff for her contribution to the payroll 

profession through her participation on the Strategic Payroll Leadership Task Force. Ruoff oversees the State of 

Kansas payroll system in the Kansas Department of Administration’s Office of Systems Management. 

 

“Nancy Ruoff is a great example of so many of our State employees,” said Interim Secretary of Administration 

Mark J. McGivern. “She is constantly looking for opportunities to improve the way we do business to save 

taxpayer dollars and increase efficiency. We are proud of her accomplishments here in Kansas and pleased her 

service is being acknowledged by her peers nationally.” 

 

“It is an honor to be recognized as part of the task force that works to develop and encourage best practices in 

Public Sector Payroll,” said Ruoff. “Efforts to develop, share, and implement best practices make a difference in 

Kansas and across the country.” 

Ruoff’s entire 21-year tenure with the State of Kansas has been working with the State payroll. She will be 

presented the Citation of Merit at the American Payroll Association’s 31
st
 Annual Congress in May. Ruoff is a 

founding member of the Strategic Payroll Leadership Task Force’s Government Public Sector Best Practice 

Subcommittee, which was established in 2008.  
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